Office of the Mayor

Cr Peter Flannery

T (07) 3480 6250
E mayor@moretonbay.qld.gov.au

3 December 2024

Miriah Sawrey
Australian Dental Association Queensland

Dear Miriah
FLUORIDE

Thank you for your email dated 6 November 2024 in relation to fluoride in drinking water within
City of Moreton Bay.

| am advised that City of Moreton Bay’s water supply is managed by Seqwater (bulk

water supplier) and Unitywater (water provider). Together, these agencies are responsible for
ensuring a safe water supply which meets minimum requirements set under the Public Health
Act 2005.

| understand that most of South-East Queensland share a common water supply delivered by
the SEQ Water Grid. Council has previously investigated this matter, and it was apparent that
without uniform agreement across all South-East Queensland Councils, the removal of
fluoride would be cost prohibitive. Further to this, | understand that City of Moreton Bay has
no intention of advocating for the removal of fluoride.

Should you wish to raise concerns in relation to fluoridation of drinking water, you may do so
by contacting Unitywater on 1300 086 489, or Seqwater on 1300 737 928.

Yours sincerely

PETER FLANNERY
Mayor
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